

March 24, 2020

Alliant COVID-19 Update

Alliant Insurance Services, Inc 1301 Dove St. Suite 200 Newport Beach, CA 92660 During this unprecedented time, the Alliant team wants you to know that our thoughts are with everyone affected by the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. This new reality has a far-reaching impact on families and businesses, and we continue to take every precaution necessary to reduce its impact. Central to this effort is ensuring the health and well-being of our employees. As a result, Alliant leadership has taken the critical step of encouraging all Alliant employees to work remotely.

Alliant will remain fully operational, and our team will continue to place the highest priority on meeting the unique needs your business faces. To support this commitment, we have deployed a full range of technologies and resources to ensure that you will receive the same high level of service and responsiveness you have come to expect from us. We truly believe in a "business as usual" approach.

We know that you will have questions surrounding the insurance implications of this event and encourage you to contact your local Alliant team for guidance and advice. We are here to help. Please be sure to document and report all coronavirus-related impacts on your business. Your Alliant team stands ready to advise you regarding potential claims.

While we are all adapting to the new reality, Alliant remains steadfastly committed to serving as a pillar of strength for the valued clients and communities we serve. We know this is a stressful time—and we are here to support you.